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AGREEMENT between the Eishin School and 
Center for Environmental Structure.

1. Work will be started immediately for the 
screen of the great hall, and some 
construction work must start on this screen 
within the next two weeks, before August 25,

2. A contract for 16-17 million yen for 
interior plaster works and scaffolding, will
be given to the plasterers between August 25 
and Sept 2 .

3. The rest of the interior plaster work will
be completed by March 1986, provided that Mr.
Ishiguro agrees to it, or by the earliest
date he can manage. The Eishin School 
promises to find all the funds necessary to
complete this work according to the
instructions of Christopher Alexander.

In order to be cooperative. The Center for 
Environmental Structure, Japan, will begin 
the construction work on the home base 
street, immediately.
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5. However, if conditions 1 and 2 are not met 
by September 2, then CES will at once stop 
all further work on the home room street.

6. This agreement constitutes an explicit
acknow1 egement by the Eishin school, that it 
has an obligation to complete the interior
colored plaster works of the great hall
WITHOUT DELAY. The school recognises that any
further delay would cause very great damage
to the reputation of the Center for
Environmental Structure, and, if caused
intentionally by the school, would have to be
compensated by very large cash sums.
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7. This agreement also means that the Eishin 
School acknowledges that it has the 
obligation to complete the Interior works of 
the great hall on the schedule described 
above, according to a decision which has been
taken on this day by Christopher Alexander 
and Hisae Hosoi, in accordance with article 
11 of memorandum , dated August 16, 1984.

Signed
V-

/■

Hisae Hogpa 
Ma^ag i n irector, Eishin School.

A XChr-i.s t o ph e r /Alexander 
Preslident ,
Cent/er for Environmental Structure.

Date:
/


